For Media


[image: image1.png]S

Q=—==XL0)
SEAMEO




Southeast Asian Ministers of Education Organization 
Mom Luang Pin Malakul Centenary Building, 920 Sukhumvit Road, Bangkok 10110, Thailand
Tel: +66(0) 2391-0144 I Fax: +66(0) 2381-2587
Email: secretariat@seameo.org I URL www.seameo.org
Information for Press 
19 March 2013

The eleven Southeast Asian Ministers of Education jointly declare the SEAMEO Statement on SEAMEO’s Strategic Collaboration towards Regional Development 
19 March 2013, Daewoo Hotel - The eleven Southeast Asian Ministers of Education jointly declare the SEAMEO Statement on SEAMEO’s Strategic Collaboration towards Regional Development. The Signing Ceremony was convened at the 47th SEAMEO Council Conference, held in Hanoi, Vietnam on 19 March 2013.    

The SEAMEO Statement is a joint declaration by the 11 SEAMEO Member Countries to respond to the need for SEAMEO to build on its strategic partnerships and amalgamate the SEAMEO Regional Centres’ expertise to help SEAMEO Member Countries attain their respective national education goals and contribute to the achievement of regional development goals. 

In order to achieve this vision, SEAMEO has come up with 6 strategies:

1. To create and implement innovative, sustainable and inclusive programmes to address cross-cutting regional issues to support the Golden SEAMEO vision; 

2. To work with national governments and development partners to fast track the attainment of national and regional educational goals set in Education for All and Millennium Development Goals; 

3. To work with ASEAN to address accreditation standards and promote the establishment of a National Qualification Framework;

4. To promote its quality trademark to earn the trust of its clienteles and increase its visibility; 

5. To collaborate with ASEAN to jointly address issues of mutual concerns, and lastly

6. To be guided by its core values exemplifying respect for cultural diversity, environmental responsibility and good citizenship in carrying out its strategic collaborations. 

SEAMEO will contribute to a more dynamic, sustainable and integrated Southeast Asian Community. The next step will be a discussion among SEAMEO Regional Centres during the upcoming SEAMEO Centre Directors meeting in July to concretize the plans as set out by the SEAMEO Statement.
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Link to the information and photos of the 47th SEAMEO Council Conference: http://www.seameo.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=472:47th-seamec-for-media&catid=153&Itemid=592 

and 

http://www.seamec47.com
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